
From: Carolyn Mehta <carolyn.mehta@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, July 1, 2016 1:30:12 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Public notice on right of way deposits 

 

Mayor Mark: 

 

I saw the a Public Notice in the Inquirer.  great job!  So many are contractor who probably charged the 

deposits back to their unknowing clients. 

 

I hope before the deposits are returned, there is confirmation that the work was done (sidewalks not 

damaged....) if not, the money should be used to fix the damage created during construction.  That's 

what it is for! 

 

I hope you read this after your vacation is over! 

 

Safe travels. 

 

 

Carolyn 

 

 


